Club  letterhead
Date:

Dear Mr. or Mrs. Smith (insert principal’s name)
Name of  high school here
Your school Superintendent has given permission to contact you about an opportunity to have your students participate in a Pennies for Polio campaign sponsored by Rotary District 6860 (northern half of Alabama) to support Rotary International’s worldwide campaign to eradicate polio. We are asking for your support in helping our children of today, unaffected by the scourge of polio, to better understand how it affects millions of the youth of the world, preventing them from having an opportunity to live a full, active and productive life. Rotary clubs across the district are participating in this fundraiser. 

Attached is a sheet explaining what we wish to accomplish with your permission. Our intent is not to make any additional work for teachers. Rather, Rotarians will be responsible for creating a packet for each teacher with a homeroom, asking them only to give the letter to students and remind students a couple of times before hand about the collection date. Teachers do not have to collect, count, manage or in any way have responsibility for the monies we raise. We are asking each student to contribute 25 cents, though they may wish to contribute more and are welcome to do so.

I hope you will work with the Rotarians in your community to make this a successful fundraiser. Through this process, tens of thousands of children around the world will be immunized against the scourge of polio, and your school can take pride in being part of that effort.

Sincerely,

Club President Signature block

